
Eric K. Gillespie, LL.B.

Direct Tel: 416.703.6362

Email: egillespie@gillespielaw.ca

May 6, 2013

Delivered via Courier and Email

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street

P.O. Box 2319, Suite 2700

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Fax: (416) 440-7656

Email: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2012-0040/ EB-2012-0041 Bornish Wind, LP., Kerwood Wind, Inc. and Jericho Wind, Inc. -

Application for Leave to Construct Electricity Transmission Lines and Related Facilities

We are counsel to the group of individual intervenors in this matter (the “Group”). Please find attached

Interrogatories for the Applicants.

If there are any questions arising from this request please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours very truly,

ERIC K. GILLESPIE
PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION

Eric K. Gillespie
EKG/ga

cc Bornish Wind, LP., Kerwood Wind, Inc. and Jericho Wind, Inc. c/o Jonathan Myers & Chris Keizer,

Torys LLP


